
PRIVACY INFORMATION FOR PEOPLE MAKING A SUBMISSION 
 

CAMDEN DEVELOPMENT CONTROL PLAN (DCP) 2011- LITTLE 
STREET CAMDEN (DRAFT AMENDMENT NO.23) 

 
 
Privacy Information 
 
Please be aware that when you make a written submission to Council concerning the Camden 
Development Control Plan 2011- Little Street Camden (Draft Amendment No.23), it will be 
used by Council to inform its decision regarding whether to proceed with the planning changes.  
 
This means, your submission will be provided to Councillors, including any information 
provided such as your name and address.  Your submission may form part of a Council report, 
which is a publicly available document. 
 
If you do not want information about your identity to be included in any publicly available 
documents, please advise us in your written submission. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


